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Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back to the start of a very different Summer term. I hope you all managed to 

have some quality family time over the Easter Break. 

 

A few things: 

 

● Week 3 class activities are now on the school website  

● RWI sessions - to access click on RWI/Phonics videos - scroll to the bottom of the 

page and click the link, this will bring you to a YouTube page. 

 

Other learning opportunities that have been created: 

 

● BBC bitesize   https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

● Oak National Academy  https://www.thenational.academy/ ·    

 

Please see the links below which offer support and advice to you at home. 

 

Information for parents and carers 

 

Updated information on support for parents, online resources and vulnerable 

children: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-

information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-

parents-and-carers 

 

Advice to Parents and Carers on Home Education of Children: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-primary-school-children-continue-their-education-

during-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=b0838257-848b-4d77-b72f-

37767d087fd1&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-

notifications&utm_content=immediate 
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Help Children with SEND Continue with their Education during the Coronavirus 

Crisis 

 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-children-with-send-continue-their-education-during-

coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=2e5b55a3-a70c-4ef9-9d11-

f63b6d452437&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-

notifications&utm_content=immediate 

 

I hope these are of interest and use to you. 

 

If you have any queries, please email the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
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